
     
 

 

11th June 2024  

 

Dear Craig and Barry 

 

I wish to advise that I am giving my 6 months’ notice of resignation as Resident Club 

Professional of The Grange Golf Club. Effective the 11th of June 2024.  

 

This decision has not been easy. But after 28 years as a Club Professional and some 

reasonably long hours it is time to spend time with my family. I personally have really 

struggled through the past couple of years, and I do not believe that this is fair on my family, 

my staff, and the Grange Golf Club.  

This decision is solely based on my family and their health. I would like to have thought I 

might have even achieved my original goal to become the longest serving Club Professional 

here at Grange. But after being a Club Professional at Aston Hills and Grange for over 28 

years. It is now time to spend some valuable time with my family.  

 

Barry, I would like thank you, the current Grange committee and all the previous Grange 

committees and members for the past 23 years. I would like to wish you Craig all the very 

best and I hope he has many years of enjoyment and success in his new role.  

 

I would also like to think the Club and I can make the next 6 months a smooth and 

harmonious transition. I know it is not my call, but I would like to recommend that my 

current staff are strongly considered for any positions that may arise, with whom ever might 

take on this role. The current staff certainly know how the club works, they all have a great 

rapport with the members, and they are extremely dependable. 

  

This has not been an easy decision, but I do believe that I am leaving Grange in great hands 

and in a strong position. This is all the result of some great planning and extremely hard 

work behind the scenes by all.  

 

To be the Grange Golf Club Professional has been a role that I am immensely proud of, and I 

will take some very fond memories with me. 

 

 
Kindest Regards 

Warren T Mercer 
Warren Mercer 

Member of the Aust P.G.A. 


